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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Tuesday, November 19, 2019
Brentwood Borough SD
Amy Burch
3601 Brownsville Rd «Address2»
Pittsburgh, PA 15227-3117

Greetings Superintendent Burch:

Please be advised that the Chapter 4 required components of the Brentwood Borough SD have been
reviewed and accepted by the Pennsylvania Department of Education for implementation during the July 1,
2020 to June 30, 2023 cycle. The Department is available to assist you in the implementation of your plan.

This letter confirms that the Brentwood Borough SD LEA level plan met the Chapter 4, 12, 16, and 49
requirements. An additional letter confirming either receipt of the entire plan or next steps will be sent once
your submission has been reviewed.

Should you have questions or concerns related to Comprehensive Planning, please contact the Division of
Planning at 717-214-8215.

Sincerely yours,

Sherri L. Smith, Ed.D.

Advisor to the Deputy Secretary

Department of Education; Office of Elementary and Secondary Education
333 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17126

(717)772-4557

ssherri@pa.gov
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